
Subject: Follow Up
From: Wilshire Center BID
Date: 04/14/2016 03:35 PM
To: 38268@lapd.lacity.org

Hi Officer Bermudez,

It was a pleasure meeting you at the RedCross meeting last night.

Do you have time to meet On Wednesday, April 20th at 3PM for Coffee at my office.

If not, please let me know a date and time in the next couple weeks that works for you.

Also, the next WCBID Board Meeting will be on Thursday, April 21st at Noon at 3600 Wilshire Blvd., in the 16th Floor 
Conference Room. Please feel free to join us for that as well.

Thank you,
Mike Russell
Wilshire Center Business Improvement Corporation (WCBIC)
mike@wilshirecenter.com
www.wilshirecenter.com
facebook.com/wilshirecenter
213-487-7003
3600 Wilshire Blvd., Suite 1032
Los Angeles, CA 90010


